
Public Notice

On Thursday, March 14, 2024, the Housing and Community Development
Department (HCDD) issued a public notice proposing a contract with
ACGM Inc., allocating a maximum contract amount of $200,000.00---
-$100,000.00 of Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds
and $100,000.00 in HOME Investment Partnership (HOME) Funds---
to procure professional architectural and engineering services for cost
and plan review for new construction and rehabilitation of multifamily
properties and public facilities. HCDD is issuing a correction for the
public notice published on Thursday, March 14, 2024, increasing the
maximum contract budget to $500,000.00----allocating $250,000.00 of
Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds and $250,000.00 in
HOME Investment Partnership (HOME) funds.

This does not alter the original 30-day public comment period.
The thirty-day period extended from Thursday, March 14, 2024, through
Monday, April 15, 2024. Upon completion of the 30-day public comment
period, HCDD will take this item to City Council.

For additional information on this item, contact Kenneth Brown at
(832) 469-5834. Written comments can be submitted by email to Kenneth.
Brown3@houstontx.gov.

For specific questions or concerns about fair housing or landlord/tenant
relations, please contact Yolanda Guess-Jeffries at (832) 394-6200 ext 1.
For any information about our Complaints and Appeals Process, please
access the following: https://houstontx.gov/housing/complaints.html
and https://houstontx.gov/housing/appeals.html. For more information
about HCDD and its programs, please access HCDD’s website at
www.houstontx.gov/housing.


